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NEWSLETTER 

School Road, Sunninghill, Ascot, Berkshire, SL5 7AD 

Tel 01344 622962   Fax 01344 873763 

 

 

YEAR 3 GET CREATIVE IN THE PLAYGROUND! 
“We have been learning about rangoli   
designs in R.E. and designed our own. 

First we coloured lots of rice in class.  
Then we drew our designs on the play-
ground using chalk to help us put the 
different coloured rice and make our ran-
goli patterns. 

Rangoli designs can be made from lots 
of different materials including coloured 
sand, flower petals or coloured rice.  The 
designs are put at the entrance to 
homes to welcome the Goddess Lakshmi 
during Diwali.” 

By Beatrice, Scarlett & Evie, Year 3 

Rangoli is an art that comes from India.  
It’s made during Hindu festivals or for   
special occasions such as weddings. 
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ROBIN CLASS JUMP INTO MAGICAL LANDS! 

This week Robin Class we have been         

exploring different journeys.  We have been 

talking about portals and how they can 

transport us to other worlds. 

Year 3’s rangoli art inspired our learning. 

Delilah imagined If she jumped inside, she 

would be caught by a candyfloss cloud and 

be transported into candy land! 

 

Miss Nicholson, Reception Teacher 
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Reception 

  

 

The following children were 

awarded a  

certificate for being 

“RESPONSIBLE” 

Year 6  Max & Sophia F 

Year 5  Connie & Gabriella 

Year 4   Jai & Zara T 

Year 3   Charlotte & Tom K 

Year 2  Kyle & Scarlett 

Year 1  Lucy & Valentina 

Reception  Whole Class 

 

 

 

AWARDS 

Housepoint Awards 

   

Winning House  Green House 
   

NEWSFLASH! 

The Book Fair is in school now! 

 

Mrs.Anderton will be kindly taking 

each class to buy their own book from 

the book fair shelves.  Should you like 

your child to have the wonderful       

opportunity to buy their own book, 

please send your child in with their 

money in a named envelope on Friday 

2nd July or Monday 5th July. 

 

Please only send in a maximum of £10. 

 

Should you not wish to use cash you 

can send your child in with a book 

voucher— 

https://

bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/gift-

vouchers 

 

Thank you 
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YEAR 2 TRAFFIC MONITORS 

 By Freya & Leo, Year 2 

We had a maths lesson in the playground 

because we were doing tally charts to 

count cars that go past our school. 

We used chalk to create giant tally charts 

and then worked with a partner to count 

how many of each colour car went past.  

When we got back to our classroom we 

used the numbers we had put on the tally 

charts to make a bar chart. 

We all really enjoyed using the charts and 

thought they really helped us to count 

how many different coloured cars went 

past our school. 
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MEET OUR DENTAL EXPERTS! 

In Science we have been learning all 

about teeth. This week we had a visit 

from a Dentist.  She was very impressed 

when we told her all the important facts 

we knew such as… 

 

 Canines are for gripping 

 Incisors are for biting 

 Molars are for grinding 

 Pre-molars are for helping molars 

 

She brought in a set of teeth for us to 

clean using  manual and electric      

toothbrushes. 

 

Daniel, Year 4 

Our challenge! 

The Dentist gave us each a chart with 

stickers.  We have to clean our teeth 

twice a day for the next month and    

return the chart to show how many 

stickers we got.  If our chart shows we 

cleaned our teeth twice a day we get a 

housepoint! 

 

We all think we’ll get a housepoint    

because we know how important it is 

to look after our teeth, eat the right 

food and drink and to clean our teeth! 
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JULY 

Monday 5th—Wednesday 

7th July 
Year 6 residential trip to Mill on the Brue 

Friday 16th July 
Deadline for Contact/Medical forms to be returned 

for  Academic year 2021/2022  

Wednesday 21st July Term Ends—2pm 

SEPTEMBER 

Wednesday 1st September INSET DAY 

Thursday 2nd September  Children return to School 

OCTOBER 

Half Term Holiday—Monday 25th—Friday 29th October 

NOVEMBER 

Monday 2nd November Children return to school 

Important Dates  

 Added as new or revised 
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Dear School/Parent/Guardian, 

 

The Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead Library 

Service is delighted to offer your child the opportunity to 

get a free library card – if they do not already have one – 

to take part in this year’s Summer Reading Challenge!  

 

To apply for a library card for your child, please visit our website and complete the online form: Join the library 

Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead (rbwm.gov.uk) 

 

Once the form is completed, the library card will be sent to you in the post.  

 

With a card, your child is entitled to borrow up to 30 books and items can be borrowed for up to 3 weeks before 

they need to be returned or renewed, which can be done either in person at the library, by phone, or by visiting the 

library website: Search, renew and reserve | Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead (rbwm.gov.uk) 

 

Please be aware that if books are kept past their due date, fines will be incurred. 

 

If your child has a Borough Advantage Card, please bring it with you next time you visit the library and speak to a 

member of staff, who will be able to add it to the library card record, thereby giving entitlement to reduced DVD 

hire charges (amongst other things). We would also like to give you their library PIN number and have a parent or 

guardian’s contact details listed on your child’s card in case of any queries. 

 

Summer is a very exciting time in the libraries, and I would like to extend an invitation to your child to join this 

year’s Wild World Heroes Summer Reading Challenge, which starts on Saturday 10 July and runs throughout the 

school holidays. This year’s nature themed Challenge, Wild World Heroes, has been created help inspire young 

people to stand up for the planet! 

 

If you have any questions about your child’s new library card, please do not hesitate to phone your nearest library, 

or Maidenhead Library on 01628 796969, where staff will be happy to assist you. 

 

Best Regards 

 

Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead Library Service.  

 

 

SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 
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SUMMER CAMPS  
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